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August 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,


It’s that time again and the 2024-2025 school year is just around the corner.  I hope everyone had a good summer.  For those of you that are returning I can’t wait to see you and help you learn even more in 3rd grade.  For those of you who I have not met yet I can’t wait to meet you and help you learn in 3rd grade. 

Before the new school year formally begins I wanted to introduce myself.  My name is Tracy Di Bari and I will be your child’s teacher this school year.  I am excited to work with your child so that together as a team we can have a successful and fun school year.

For those of you who I don’t know, I want to let you know a bit about myself.  This will be my seventeenth-year teaching special education for Middle Country School District.  Although I have been teaching at Middle Country for sixteen years, I have been teaching special education for the last twenty-four years and have taught students with a variety of special needs.  My classes are made up of a variety of students with special needs therefore a variety of teaching strategies and techniques as well as behavioral strategies will be utilized throughout the school day.  


Once the school year begins please be sure to send your child to school with a drink and a healthy snack each day.  If you will be sending in lunch or snack money, please enclose it in an envelope or Ziploc bag labeled with your child’s first and last name.  


Attached to this letter you will find a supply list with materials your child will need for the school year.  Please be sure to read it over so that your child has all the materials they need for the year.  Please make sure all notebooks and folders are labeled with your child’s name. Our third-grade classroom will be Room 113. 

I am looking forward to working with and getting to know your child throughout the 2024-2025 school year.  If you wish to speak to me feel free to contact me at Oxhead Elementary School at (631) 285-8700, send in a note with your child, or you can\ e-mail me at: tdibari@mccsd.net once the school year has started.  Thank you for your time and enjoy the rest of your summer.







Sincerely,







Tracy A. Di Bari, MA







Special Education Teacher
